
Dear society members and friends 

 

Blagdon Parish Magazine's online newsletter 

 

The current Covid-19 pandemic means that it is also impossible to 

distribute paper copies of Blagdon Parish Magazine. Instead, the 

publishers have produced an on-line newsletter. BLHS has contributed a 

piece about how Blagdon celebrated VE Day 75 years ago, and there is 

also an article from Betty Silburn about her experiences in central 

London on that historic day. Another article likely to be of interest to 

members is one the Newsletter commissioned from respected local 

archaeologist Vince Russett about CHERT, looking back over their 

achievements to mark their disbanding earlier this year. 

 

To have an electronic copy of the PARISH newsletter sent to you at no 

charge, just send your email address to:blagdonnewsletter@gmail.com. 

 

Alternatively you can access an online version at: 

https://issuu.com/blagdonnewsletter/docs/newsletter_2020-05_final 

 

I wish you all good health in the times ahead 

Mike 
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